
Zoning Docket from January 14, 2019 Public Hearing  
 

Docket Number Applicant CC 
DIST. 

STAFF 
REC. 

GCPC 
REC. 

P&D 
REC. COUNCIL ACTION 

 CZ-2019-13 

Robert Fowler for Lees Interior 
Design, LLC 
601 Easley Bridge Road 
0114000100800 
R-7.5, Single-Family Residential 
to R-6, Single-Family Residential 

23 Approval Approval 
1/23/19 

Approval 
2/4/19  

Public 
Comments 

Some of the general comments made by Speakers at the Public Hearing on 
January 14, 2019 were: 
Speakers For: 
1) Applicant 

• Restate broker and land lord 
• The rezoning would allow for two lots on the property 

Speakers Against: 
None 

List of meetings with staff: None 

Petition/Letter 
For:   
None 
 
Against:    
None 

Staff Report  ANALYSIS:  
The development requirements for both R-7.5 and R-6 are the same with a few differences, the 
required minimum square footage per lot and the allowable density. R-7.5 requires a minimum 
square footage of 7,500 sqft per lot, where R-6 requires a minimum square footage of 6,000 sqft per 
lot. R-7.5 allows 5.8 units per acre. R-6 allows 7.3 units per acre.  

SUMMARY:  
The subject parcel zoned R-7.5, Single-Family Residential, is 0.35 acres of property located on Easley 
Bridge Road approximately 0.5 miles southwest of the intersection of Easley Bridge Road and 
Pendleton Street. The parcel has approximately 100 feet of frontage along Easley Bridge Road and 
200 feet of frontage along 4th Street. The applicant is requesting to rezone the property to R-6, 
Single-Family Residential. 

The applicant states the proposed land use is for a quality affordable rental home. 

CONCLUSION:  
The Judson Community existed prior to zoning in 1973, with an average lot size ranging from 6,000 
square feet to 8,000 square feet. The applicant is requesting to rezone to R-6, Single-Family 
Residential. Staff believes rezoning this parcel to R-6, Single-Family Residential would be appropriate 
based on the surrounding lot sizes located in the Judson area. It is also consistent with the Judson 
Community Plan. 

Based on these reasons staff recommends approval of the requested rezoning to R-6, Single-Family 
Residential.  
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